
BLAKENEY PARISH COUNCIL 

 
Residents Car Park Permits – 2024/25 

 
Those of you eligible for the Carnser Residents Permits, and the Coronation Car 
Park Residents Permits, are advised that they will be ready for collection from 

Tuesday 18th February 2025.  The current permits will expire on 31st March 
2025, and it is your responsibility to ensure that you display a current permit at 

all times. 
 

In order to determine genuine permanent residents, you must provide;  
 

1) A copy of your most recent Council Tax Bill from North Norfolk 
District Council.  (The information provided on this, will determine 

whether or not you are eligible for a free permit.) 
 

2) Your vehicle registration number   
 
& in addition to this, the Clerk will check that you are on the 
Electoral Roll for Blakeney. 

 
Parish Office Tel: 01263 741106 or Email: clerk@blakeneyparishcouncil.gov.uk 

 

 
Annual Parish Meeting 

Thursday 6th March 2025 – 6.00pm (Doors open at 5:30pm) 
In Blakeney Village Hall 

 
We always strive to have a guest speaker on a current topic of interest along with 

other items of community interest.  The agenda will be published in due course and 
can then be viewed at www.blakeneyparishcouncil.gov.uk  

 
The doors will open at 5:30pm, allowing you to chat and grab a quick free cuppa.  

The meeting itself will commence at 6.00pm.  Please do come and join us. 
 

This is a meeting of the village.  It is not a Parish Council Meeting.  We offer this 
opportunity to local groups to produce a display, showcase what they do and use this 
event to gather more interest.  If you are interested, in setting up a stand or display, 
do get in touch.  Unfortunately, this year, we will not be in a position to distribute the 

Community Fund grants on the evening.     
We look forward to seeing you there… 
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